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I oppose HB2976.  Non-profit groups related to interpretation of indigenous 

languages??  You want to spend our tax dollars to Create language proficiency 

evaluations?? 

Nonsense.  Waste and fraud.  English is the language of this country and every 

indigenous person I know (many) all speak English.  Some of them can even write in 

English also.  This is a money-laundering bill which needs to be stopped.   

We are onto you.  Stop the steal. 

Thank you,  

Jayne Simmons 


